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Happy Spring! 
 
March was another busy month at TERS.  To begin the month, we were active participants in 
the Bread & Torah weekend, with both Challah Making and Hide Stretching programs for all our 
students.  They were fascinated and completely engaged.  It was a wonderful experience.  It 
was also nice to see parents connecting with one another as well.  This weekend we continued 
to live the mission of our school and meet many of the goals we have set for ourselves.  Thank 
you to Emma Zelken and the entire committee for bringing Rabbi Jonathan and Linda to our 
Temple! 
 
The older students were able to spend a special session with their parents and Rabbi Marc.  
The session was a conversation about what they love about being Jewish and also how it might 
be hard to be Jewish at this moment in time, with a little historical perspective thrown in for good 
measure. Again, the students were so engaging with the Rabbi and one another.  Having their 
teachers and parents participate surely brought them a sense of security.  Many thanks to Rabbi 
Marc for preparing for this important discussion! 
 
And of course we ended the month on a very happy note with our Purim Celebration, where kids 
stole the show. Great costumes, creative groggers, and just a general sense of enjoyment was 
had by all.  Many thanks to Amy Orce for running this special event and to our emissaries for 
their contributions! 
 
As we look forward to this month, keep your eye on the calendar, as there are a few days off 
here and there.  If you have any questions at all, or need a new copy of the calendar, check out 
our UPSCALED bulletin board in the atrium or just give me a jingle.  Don’t forget…my door is 
always open! 
 
Shalom, 
 
Miss Lisa 


